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From: Planning
Subject: In support of 503 Miller Ave - Childcare

From: Jordan Serra Carrasquillo  
Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 9:48 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: In support of 503 Miller Ave - Childcare 

Hello, 
I am a resident of the West side neighborhoods and I am writing in support of Green Apple's request 
for approval of creating a childcare center at 503 Miller Ave. 

Finding daycare: As a young mother, finding daycare in Ann Arbor has been a great burden. Every place you 
call has a 1+ year waitlist. : The fact that they want to add around 50 additional spots for toddlers and 
preschoolers will be a godsend.  

Location/Biking: Its location makes it unmatched for commuting into work and interacting with the city before 
and after pick-up. I love that it is close to bike lanes, etc. this helps my family keep our car use down and our 
walking/bus/biking up. The interaction with the city is the reason we moved to Ann Arbor, and I love to see the 
planning commission continue to embrace accessibility. 

We are very much pro this extension of what is already a wonderful daycare, and I am excited to see what 
additional things they will do for our community in the future. 

Best, 

--  
Jordan Serra Carrasquillo | (248) 330-1771 


